
MANDARIN MIDDLE PTSA E-NEWS 
 

 

 
The Final Countdown! 
Five more days until summer break! Remember, the last day of school, June 10th, dismissal is at 
1:00PM 

 

Thank you  
We would like to thank the volunteers as well as the local business’s that donated to the 8th grade 
formal making it a wonderful event for all those that attended. 
 
PDQ - Julington Creek  Winn Dixie   Corner Bakery Café-Southpoint 
194 N. State Road 13  11101 Old St Augustine Rd 7111 Bonneval Road 
St. Johns, FL 32259  Jacksonville, FL 32257  Jacksonville, FL 32256 

 
Nothing Bundt Cake      Jimmy John’s- Crown Point 
13470-3 Beach Boulevard     9965 San Jose Boulevard 
Jacksonville, FL 32224      Jacksonville, FL 32257 
 
Carrabba's Italian Grill      BJ’s Wholesale Club 
9965 San Jose Blvd       8046 Philips Hwy 
Jacksonville, FL 32258      Jacksonville, FL 32256 
 

Good Luck to all our Outgoing 8th Graders!! 
We wish you much success in High School 
 

 

School Kits- Final Week 
Last Year PTSA sold school kits and had 5 kits left over that are still boxed up and ready to be 
delivered. If you would like to get a jump on next year and get your school supplies out of the way 
now is your chance. We have a select few school kits for sale at $40 each.  They are being sold on a 
first come first pay basis. If you would like to purchase a kit click the below link. Add the School kit 
to your cart and in the note or special instructions box before check out put your child’s name and a 
contact email for you. We will then coordinate with you on how either you or your child will pick up 
the box. (it is too big for a locker however we could place all the supplies in a bag and they can carry 
it that way if need)  Don’t miss out on this opportunity as they won’t last long and we are not selling 
them again next year. This is a great way to purchase school supplies now and put them aside for 
next year.  https://squareup.com/store/mandarin-middle-ptsa 
 

 
 

https://squareup.com/store/mandarin-middle-ptsa


Final Farewell from PTSA President 
 
Dear Mandarin Middle Families, 
 
I am so honored to have been your PTSA president for the past two years I thank you for the 
opportunity to have supported Mandarin Middle School. It was a true honor to be PTSA president and I 
thank you for the support. As I say goodbye to Mandarin Middle School I also say goodbye to the 
wonderful faculty and staff that were always supportive throughout my two years as president. There 
were many volunteers that I would like to say thank you to as well as we could not have been a 
successful PTSA without your support.  
 
As we tackle the final week of school, the PTSA wishes all our 8th graders best of luck in high school. 
We are proud of all your accomplishments and have enjoyed watching you all grow into successful 
students ready to tackle High School.  
 
I would like to share with you that with the money your PTSA has left over after all expenses have 
been paid this year, we are donating a video camera to tv production, a portable sound system for 
the auditorium, new letters for the marquee in front of the school and looking into possibly two 
benches for the front of the school. 
 
I hope that everyone has a fun filled and safe summer!  

 
 Rita Casanova 
 MMS PTSA President 
 
 

 

 


